
 
 

Hector J. Grazio, Jr., Chairman      August 28, 2025 
 
Dear Members: 
      
SCHOLARSHIPS:    RTA  is currently taking applications for  the 26sth Annual 
Scholarships. Scholarships are available to all our members, member’s spouses, 
children, grandchildren, great-grandchildren, nieces and nephews.  The Recipient 
must be in a degree program. The award will be paid directly to the recipient.  The 
RTA will be awarding six scholarships of $250 each.  Additional scholarships may be 
added before the drawing. 

The application form on page 2  can be detached and sent back with the name of 
the person you are nominating.   If you have more than one applicant, copy the 
form and submit one name on each, and mail to Hector Grazio, PO Box 220, 
Groveland, MA 01834.  You can go to the RTA website,  fill it out and email it to 
graihall1992@gmail.com 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Hector J. Grazio, Jr. Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.O. Box 220..Groveland, MA 01834..Tel # 978-521-2977..Email Address: Graihall1992@gmail.com 
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                            
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

 

RTA MEMBER’S NAME_____________________________________________________________ 

 

NOMINEE’S NAME________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOMINEE’S ADDRESS______________________________________________________________ 

 

NOMINEE’S TELEPHONE #__________________________________________________________ 

 

RELATIONSHIP TO MEMBER_________________________________________________________ 

 

NAME AND ADDRESS OF COLLEGE OR UNIVERSITY THE NOMINEE IS ENROLLED IN 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY OCTOBER 15, 2025 


